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Friday, 26 April 2024 

Newsletter 
The UV disco last week was really well received.  Thank you (as always) to the PTA for organising this event.  

The building work on the old swimming pool is now well underway. We hope you all have a very restful 

weekend! 

 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Orange class for a weekly attendance of 100% 
 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this half-term 

May 2024 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday – school closed 

Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATS 

Monday 20th May – Y5/6 trip to National Civil War Centre 

Thursday 23rd May – last day of term 

Friday 24th May – INSET Day (school closed to all pupils) 

June 2024 

Monday 3rd June – School re-opens 

Tuesday 4th June – Whole school trip to Wollaton Park 

Monday 10th June – Class photos 

Monday 10th June – Friday 14th June – Y4 multiplication tables check 

 

Weekly Achievers 

On Monday 29th April 2024, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  Rainbow class achievers will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Amelia Blue Donevan Amarillo Talia Azul Jake 

Green Israel Orange Erin Rosa Emilia Morado Amber 

Red George Yellow Josie Verde Shaun Rojo Niall 
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Summer Technology Bootcamp 

ITP Aero have 10 FREE local school places for their second Summer Technology Bootcamp, which will be 

taking place at the Hucknall Flying High Academy from Monday 5th August – Friday 9th August.  The 

bootcamps are designed for 8-11 (Years 3-7) year old children and aims to teach them some incredible 

coding and technology skills, with a tour of the ITP Aero factory on the Thursday, as well as leaving lots of 

time for fun in between!  These are FREE places, the children just have to bring a packed lunch with them.  

The deadline for applications is 22nd May and places will be allocated at random – use the QR code on the 

poster below to apply. 

 

Nottingham High School 
We have been sent details of visits available for our current Year 5 children, who will be starting secondary 

school in September 2025.  If you are interested in arranging a visit, please scan the QR code – see letter 

below for details. 

 

Transition to Holgate Secondary School 

Our current Year 6 children who have been allocated a place at Holgate will have brought home a leaflet 

from their new school regarding transition arrangements on Thursday 2nd May.  Please ensure you book a 

time slot, as the transition visits really help when making the move from primary to secondary education.  A 

copy of the leaflet is below. 

 

Ipay Impact 

A reminder to parents to pre-book meals before the system times out on Sunday evening.  If your child is in 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2, or eligible for Free School Meals, why not block book as there is nothing to pay!  

If you need a parent login, please contact reception.  Thank you. 

 

Reminder 

Please ensure all uniform, water bottles, lunch boxes, etc are labelled with your child’s name as we have lots 

of children with identical items in school that are difficult to identify and return to the correct owner.  Thank 

you. 

 

  



 



 



  



 
  



 
  



 
  



 


